CONSTRUCTION OF A NEW BUILDING OF THE FACULTY OF ORGANIZATIONAL
SCIENCES IN BELGRADE IOP/30-2019/RD

INFORMATION ON SITE VISIT MEETING
Issued on October 17,2019

Public Investment Management Office, No. 11 Nemanjina street, the Republic of Serbia, as the Employer,
hereby notifies all persons concerned for public procurement procedure: “Construction of a new
building of the Faculty of organizational sciences in Belgrade”, no. IOP/30-2019/RD, that a
pre-tender meeting regarding the site-visit for construction works in question, will take place
on October 25, 2019 at 1 p.m., at the address: University of Belgrade, Faculty of
organizational Sciences, Belgrade, Jove Ili¢a street No. 154, 11010 Belgrade, the Republic of
Serbia.

The gathering of the participants of the meeting will be at the stated time, in front of the main
entrance of the building of University of Belgrade, Faculty of organizational Sciences,
Belgrade, Jove Ili¢a street No. 154, 11010 Belgrade, the Republic of Serbia.
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